
Memorandum 
To: Mike Wildgen, City Manager 

From: Bobbie Walthall, Executive Secretary 

Date: April 8, 2004 

Re: Langston Hughes Center for Community Enrichment Proposal 

Mike, 

I spoke with Dr. Elizabeth Schultz today to confirm the Carnegie Library item on the agenda 
for April 13.  Dr. Schultz has requested that the Commissioners receive another copy of the 
original proposal so I am including it as an attachment on the agenda. 

 




































